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TO : James Savarese 

FROM: Susan stunt& 

I have spoken with Dennis Dyer about the attached, and just 50 
there is no misunderstanding, please make sure that Jim Golden 
knows that ; 

1. Funding for Tiernan's activitiee on behalf of NMIC expired 
on December 31, 1990. Since Tiernan failed to submit reports for 
his activities during the latter half of 1990, and since funds are 
no longer available, he will not be compensated for any additional 
work done in 1990. 

2. There will be no renewal for 1991. That was made clear when 
we agreed to renew for one more year in 1990. 

3. I am told that Sheet Metal Workers want to hire Tiernan to 
lobby on their behalf in Massachusetts on a variety of issues, 
including IAQ, plant closing and other matters. That's their 
prerogative, and their responsibility. That kind of activity will 
not be part of any NEMI grant, nor will the LMC retain Tiernan in 
any capacity other than his current one as LHC counsel for New 
England and New York. 

(Dennis expresses some concern -- and I agree -- that Golden should 
not be attaching his reports to the LMC to correspondence, The 
arrangement between NEMI and the LMC is none of Tiernan's business 
and the scope of the work is such that it could cause some 
embarrassment were it to get out.) 
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